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STREET PARTY
REMINDER

WONDERFUL WHATSAPP

WEBSITE’S NEW LOOK

Due to the success of last year, we will
be holding another street party at 4pm
on Saturday 11th May in Westward
Ho! We hope you can join us and as
before, hotdogs, hamburgers, Pimms and
Prosecco will be provided. The party will
be outside 13/14 Westward Ho.

 The Abbotswood and Westward Ho
WhatsApp group continues to grow and is
providing the residents with a real sense of
community and social presence. If you have
yet to join, please email us on
aralcommittee@gmail.com or speak to Julie
at Number 16 WH who will be able to add
you!

Our wonderful website has had a makeover
so do have a browse and familiarise
yourself with the site. It is our hub of
information and also where we put all of
our minutes of our meetings throughout the
year and submit our accounts. 
Password: guildford

We noticed that a number of us were
walking on the road to avoid the
slippery moss on South Hill, so we had
that treated and removed. We’ve also
had the tyre tracks on the grass verges
filled in on Abbotswood. Please help us
keep these looking nice by avoiding
driving on them. 

PAVEMENTS AND VERGES



OUR ANNUAL AGM 2024

This year, our AGM will be held on 25th June
at our Chair’s house; Number 9 Abbotswood
at 7:30pm. Please feel free to come along and
to have your say on any future improvements
that can be made in our incredible
neighbourhood! 

LONDON ROAD DEVELOPMENTS

On 27th February 2024, the following decisions were made on the Active Travel
Scheme by Tim Oliver (Surrey County Council Leader):

a) Redesign (if possible) Phase 1 - the Aldi to Boxgrove roundabout
b) Implement improvements to Boxgrove roundabout known as ‘Phase 2'
c) Cancel Phase 3 which ran from Boxgrove to York Road as it was considered
‘too narrow’ 
d) Include two new crossings at Winterhill Way and Nightingale Road

 LEVY PAYMENTS

Thank you to all of our Residents who have
now paid the Annual Levy Payment for
April 2023 - March 2024 - as always it is
much appreciated. The new amount will be
decided at this year’s AGM and a notice
sent round.  


